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SFUSD SCHOOLS TESTED UNDER SFPUC 2017 TESTING PROGRAM

SFUSD and the SFPUC are testing schools for water lead levels.

Since last spring, SFUSD has been conducting water lead level testing in its schools. The majority
of SFUSD schools have already had water testing performed by the SFPUC beginning with

elementary schools.

Under this testing program, the following schools have been found to have actionable levels of

lead in at least one fixture tested at each school site:

SCHOOL NAME ACTION TAKEN NEXT STEPS
SF International High e Water source(s) procedure
above actionable level
turned off
e Bottle water delivery
to school
Malcolm X Academy e Water source(s) procedure
above actionable level
turned off
e Bottle water delivery
to school
West Portal Elementary e \Water source(s) procedure

above actionable level
turned off




